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Important	dates	to	remember………..	
Wednesday	3rd	July	–	Foundation	1	New	Parents	Meeting	–	9am	
(This	is	a	change	to	the	original	date	set	but	parents	attending	were	informed)	
Thursday	5th	July	–	Parents	Evening		
Friday	6th	July	–	F1	&	F2	Class	Trip	

This	week	in	school……..	
Foundation	2 
had	lots	of	fun	
collecting	natural	
materials	from	
our	outdoor	area	
to	use	to	make	
these	fabulous	
collage	pictures.	

Achievements	
We	love	to	celebrate	
children’s	
achievements	in	and	
out	of	school	and	
wow	we	were	definitely	celebrating	
with	this	young	lady	in	Year	2	this	
week!	She	won	3	trophies	at	the	
‘World	Dance	Championships’.		

Year	2	also	celebrated	
a	very	special	book	that	
this	young	man	shared	
with	them.	It	was	
special	because	his	

daddy	had	written	it!	Year	2	can	verify	
that	it	was	fantastic	and	they	were	
very	impressed	by	
it!	
RNLI	Visit	-	F1,	
Year	2,	Year	3	&	
‘Little	Angels’	had	
a	very	informative	
visit	from	the	
RNLI.	They	taught	
the	children	all	
about	staying	safe	
at	the	beach	and	staying	safe	in	the	
sun!	
	

SPORTS	DAY	will	take	place	
Tuesday	17th	July	
Key	Stage	2	Sports	Day	is	in	the	
morning	at	Woodchurch	High.	
EYFS	&	KS1	Sports	Day	is	in	the	
afternoon	at	school.	
Thank	you	to	Year	2	who	led	the	
school	in	a	beautiful	assembly	last	
Friday.	They	showed	more	than	just	
the	value	of	this	month.	There	was	
certainly	resilience,	unity,	friendship,	
cooperation,	determination,	courage,	
love	and	care!	

As	a	reward	for	their	wonderful	
assembly	Year	2	enjoyed	some	
brilliantly	British	ice	lollies.	

Sunny	Weather	-	We	are	
loving	this	sunny	weather	but	please	
remember	to	apply	sun	cream	to	your	
children	before	school	and	send	them	
in	with	a	full	water	bottle	so	we	can	
encourage	them	to	drink	lots!		
	

	

Key	Stage	2	Play	-	The	
children	are	busy	practising	for	
the	summer	production	which	this	
year	is	called	‘Olivia’.	The	children	
are	loving	learning	all	the	songs	
and	dances	and	I	know	some	
teachers	have	posted	some	
preview	pictures	on	twitter!		

The	play	will	be	on	Thursday	12th	
July	at	2pm	&	7pm	and	on	Friday	
13th	July	at	7pm.	The	junior	
children	are	asked	to	attend	all	
performances.		
	

Year	3	have	
been	designing	
Ancient	Egyptian	
death	masks	to	
link	with	their	
topic	work.	This	
week	they	have	started	to	make	
them	and	have	had	to	
demonstrate	lots	of	resilience	
and	keep	going	even	if	they	make	
a	mistake.	
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Healthy	Living	Day	–	Thank	you	so	much	for	all	your	support	
with	our	fundraising	efforts	this	week.	Mrs	Salusbury	and	a	team	of	
people	have	raised	over	£250	selling	‘out	door	play’	items	every	night	
this	week.		
Today	has	been	a	wonderful	success	and	not	only	have	the	children	
had	lots	of	fun	but	they	have	also	learnt	about	the	importance	of	
staying	healthy	and	looking	after	their	bodies.		
EYFS	and	Key	Stage	1	took	part	in	a	fantastic	‘Sponsored	Dance’	and	
danced	their	socks	off!!!!	We	loved	all	their	crazy	and	funky	moves!	
Our	Key	Stage	2	children	have	been	phenomenal	this	afternoon	and	
in	this	incredible	heat	they	have	completed	their	sponsored	walk	around	Arrowe	Park.	Well	done	to	all	our	
children	who	have	made	us	suitably	proud	today.	There	will	be	lots	of	photos	on	Twitter	and	Facebook	but	
unfortunately	they	were	too	late	to	be	put	in	the	newsletter.	
The	next	task	is	to	collect	all	the	sponsor	money	in!	Please	can	all	sponsor	money	be	returned	to	school	by	
FRIDAY	13th	JULY.	There	will	be	prizes	for	the	children	who	collect	the	most	sponsors!	
 

Woodchurch	High	are	hoping	to	do	some	work	with	children	and	parents	next	year	
around	online	safety.	In	the	meantime	they	have	sent	us	the	following	link	that	provides	
some	excellent	advice	on	how	to	safeguard	children	when	they	are	online	or	using	
smartphones	and	tablets.	The	link	also	gives	really	useful	information	about	a	vast	range	
of	relevant	safeguarding	issues	children	face	today.	Please	take	a	look	-			
https://www.getsafeonline.org/safeguarding-children/10-to-12/	

Our	Value	for	June	is…RESILIENCE		
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

If	you	ever	have	any	concerns,	worries	or	suggestions	please	do	not	hesitate	to	speak	to	your	
child’s	class	teacher,	Mrs	Bennison,	Mrs	Young	or	myself.	Thank	you	for	your	continued	support.	

Mrs	S	Ralph	

Weekly	Attendance		
Congratulations	to	F2	for	having	the	best	
attendance	this	week!		
Please	remember	HOLIDAYS	will	NOT	be	
authorized	during	term	time.	
Foundation	2	 98.2%	
Year	1	 94.7%	
Year	2	 91.1%	
Year	3	 89.7%	
Year	4	 88.7%	
Year	5	 92.5%	
Year	6	 92.5%	


